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 Objection

Comments This is a totally inappropriate development for the following reasons. 1. Buildings too large for local
area, and for views from Southdowns National Park. 2. Too close to existing residential areas, and
proposed Ford Airfield development- who is going to want to buy a house with that as a neighbour? 3.
More heavy traffic on rural roads, this in addition to proposed concrete mixing and recycling
operations.
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